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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 7 Christmas Movie Night – Wednesday 11th December 
 
We are delighted to invite your child to our Year 7 Christmas Movie Night, which will be held on 
Wednesday 11th December from 4:00pm to 6:00pm in the PA block. 
 
This event is a wonderful opportunity for our Year 7 students to come together and enjoy a festive 
film in a relaxed and fun environment. Students are welcome to attend in casual attire, as school 
uniform is not required for this event. 
 
Additionally, our Year 11 students will be selling sweets and drinks to raise funds for their leaver’s 
ball. If you are able, please provide your child with some change (no more than £10) to support this 
cause. 
 
Please make arrangements to collect your child at 6:00pm if you do not wish for them to walk 
home. Kindly note that there will be no supervision available after 6:00pm. 
 
If you are happy for your child to attend this event, please complete the MS Form here by 28th 
November. 
 
We look forward to a joyful evening and hope to see your child there! 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr M Wilby 
Head of Year 7 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/DR2BMPc8Nu

